
What are we learning this term?
Here’s a quick summary of some of the topics 
we will be covering this term.
Talk for writing: Magazine articles

Talk for Reading: Fireworks poem 

Maths: Fractions

Science: What can light do?

Geography:What is the same and what is 
different about the places people live?

RE: Is forgiveness always possible for 
Christians?

Computing: Branching databases  

Music: Creating compositions in response to 
animation

Art: Working with Shape and Colour

PSHE/RSE: Healthy Me

PE: REAL Dance and TAG Rugby.

                          
We hope you had a lovely break. We have a very 
busy term ahead of us. As we are learning about 
magazine articles it would be great if you could 
occasionally include some child friendly 
magazines/newspapers into your daily reading. 
In maths, children will need lots of support 
understanding the difference between the 
denominator and numerator and ordering 
fractions. We were pleased with how many dojos 
we were able to give for homework last term 
and we are hoping to give out even more at the 
end of this term!
Ms Bingle and Miss Lee 


